
Report From Moulton Panther FC for season 20/21 

Alan Sheldrick - Chairman 

Good Evening, 

Having taken over the role of chairman of Panthers FC in October 2020, whilst 
still in lock down, things have been rather quiet on the pitch because of 
Lockdown. Behind the scenes the committee have been working their socks off 
to make sure the club is still functioning and moving forward so that we can 
still bring football to the village. 

As in all organisations we rely heavily on fundraising and because of lockdown 
its had a detrimental effect on our club, I’m hoping that we can hold some 
fundraising events in the near future to help amend this.   

Currently we hold three youth teams, Under 9’s mixed, Under 15’s Girls and 
Under 16’s boys who all currently play home games on the Village playing field, 
generally there is a game or two every week in the season. All teams have 
done an amazing job to stick together and work through the Lockdown, their 
commitment to their managers has shone through. We would welcome any 
spectators once the FA say we are allowed.  

Next season will see all current teams continuing with the addition of a new 
under 9’s team coming in who will be playing home games at the school due to 
current license agreements.  

We are on the look out for a club secretary and any other volunteers that 
would like to join, especially fundraisers, pitch markers etc.  

We are also looking to introduce youth coaches and referees (14 years and 
above) to help start them on their coaching and referee paths, we have one so 
far, more are welcome.  

Lastly, thank you to the Parish council for extending our license agreement to 
allow football to continue this season after everything everyone has been 
through.  

 


